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Feeling heartbroken by the facts of yet another mass shooting (Covenant School) ,I 

am even more committed to Measure 114.   

  I was encouraged by all I heard of Measure 114, and committed to working on it's 

passage.   I appreciate the work that you have done so far, but please, please, don't 

weaken it.     Our country needs every bit of positive action towards keeping our 

communities safe as we can we can make happen.    Please work towards keeping 

us safe. 


